
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 9/14/2010 10:41:47 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Jacki Greig — Memorial Services, How to Donate, Memory Books, and Other 

Info

From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: Monday,
September 13, 2010 4:31 PM 
To: ALL PUC
Subject: Jacki Greig
- Memorial Services, How to Donate, Memory Books, and Other
Info

Vigil and Service

Vigil: Thursday,
September 16, 7 p.m. (not 6 p.m., as 
listed in some places)

Service:
Friday, September 17, 11 a.m.

St. Cecilia,
2555 17th Ave., San Francisco (415-664-8481).

http://www.stcecilia.com/aboutus/contact.php

Transit and 
Parking:
Muni—The L stop is only 2 (flat) blocks away, at Taraval & 17th.
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Driving—There's restricted, 2-hour 
parking in the area. It may be easier to 
find parking on the other side of 19th Avenue.

http://www.sfmta.com/cms/pperm/documents/rppmap.pdf

Memory Books and PUC Memorial 
Gathering

Memory books
are in the Lobby and in Room 4109, across from 4200. Please stop 
by and paste in a photo, write a remembrance, or just wish 
Jacki's family well. Well present the memory books to the
family.

There may be
a PUC memorial gathering as well. Details forthcoming.

Donations

Send a check
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payable to St. Cecilia School to the address above, or give to one of the 
people listed below. Please indicate on the check that this is a donation for 
the Greig family. St. Cecilia School will acknowledge your donation, turn the 
money over to the family, and give Jacqueline's husband, James Greig, a 
list of donors.

You may also
choose to make a donation for flowers for the memorial 
services.

Cc cions
i, for the family or for flowers;in

1st and 2nd
Floors; Jim Hernandez, 415.703.3523

3rd Floor;
Pat Ma, 415.703.1559

4th
Floor; Rosie Mendoza, 415.703.5587

Chloe Lukins, 415.703.1637

5th
Floor; Sepideh Khosrowjah, 415.703.1190

Maryam Ebke, 415.703.2271

Memorial Website

htto: / / www.cpuc.ca.qi iboutus/iacaueline.htm

Employee Assistance

DRA r
Direct His White sent this note to DRA staff this morning, and I endorse

SB GT&S 0490146

http://www.cpuc.ca.qi


it for everyone;

Some of us are
understandably having difficulty coping with the grief of our tragic loss 
of Jacki and her daughter. Please remember the EAP (Employee 
Assistance Program) is available 
to us for situations such as this.
I invite you to contact
Grant Lee, Director of Human
Resources, for assistance to obtain EAP
services. He is available at ql2@cpuc.ca.qov. His office
phone # (415)
703-5885.

For
More Information

For more
information about any of the above, contact Scarlett Liang-Uejio at 
415.703.1851, or Pat Ma at 415.703.1559.

From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: Friday,
September 10, 2010 4:52 PM 
To: ALL PUC 
Subject: DRA's
Jacqueline Greig Feared Dead in San Bruno Explosion

The press is now
reporting the feared deaths of our friend and DRA colleague Jackie Greig and her 
youngest daughter in yesterday's San Bruno explosion and fire. Jackie's 
husband James and older daughter were at a school event at the time, and 
are safe.

Although there's
still no official confirmation, I'm afraid we must prepare to accept the 
worst.

The many, many
people who knew and loved Jackie grieve with her family. In her over
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20 years with us here at the PUC, Jackie's quiet strength, great 
intelligence, and sincere friendliness shone through to everyone 
around her. She was a model of kindness and caring and we can all 
fall back on that example ourselves now, for help in dealing with her 
loss.

We'll circulate
memorial information when arrangements are 
made.
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